From: Mieca De Mesa <mieca.demesa@tuv.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 30, 2020 at 1:59 PM
Subject: TUV Rheinland ISO 9001:2015 certificate and test mark logo of National Academy of Science and Technology
To: NAST Philippines <mast.bac@gmail.com>
Co: Xylene Tagorio <Xylene.Tagorio@tuv.com>, Jimalaya Quizon <jimalaya.guizon@tuv.com>

Dear Ms. Franz,

Good Day!

We would like to congratulate and inform you that your ISO 9001:2015 certification status has been released by our certification office.

Please be advised that, starting August 1, we will no longer issue hard-copies of the certificates. The copy of the info letter is attached for your reference.

In addition, we will only provide banners and stickers upon client's request and commitment to use and provide proper documentation (i.e. photos of actual application).

Kindly confirm and reply to this email.

Feel free to communicate with our customer care officer, Ms. Jimalaya "Jim" Quizon, for any concern related to your certification, banners and stickers.

Thank you.

Stay safe and healthy!

Best regards,
Mieca O. De Mesa
Technical Support (Back Office)

Systems
Mieca.demesa@tuv.com

----- Forwarded message ------

Kindly see attached copy of your ISO 9001:2015 certificate, and test mark logo.

Mieca.demesa@tuv.com
Tel: +63 2 812 TUVR (8887) loc 1609
Mobile No. +63 998 589 3346
Fax: +63 2 812 8887 loc 118

CorpNet: +853-125